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Dear Mary,                                                                                     Warsaw,  2019-05-05 

Thank you wholeheartedly that you once again decided to assist and accompany the 

unborn children on their way to the place of execution and try to influence their mothers to 

withdraw their decision to take their own offspring’s life. Polish doctors thank you for taking 

up the difficult challenge of being locked up in prison to save the lives of children in the 

wombs of mothers. May good God support, comfort and protect you in difficult prison 

conditions.   

Since the legalization of abortion in Canada in 1969, over 4 million children have 

been killed. Every year, about 100,000 unborn babies are killed in your homeland by the 

hands of doctors, with the consent of mothers. This means about 275 murders of children 

every day in accordance with inhuman law, against the right to life which is the most basic 

for a man. And yet science confirms that life begins from conception. For us believers, life is 

a gift of God. Your attitude is like David's fight with Goliath (1 Sm.17). We trust that God 

will win. 

It is great that thousands of people on May 9 will meet at the Parliamentary Hill on the 

March on the 50th anniversary of the legalization of abortion to protest against inhumane 

law. You are also all there on this hill. We trust that your attitude will contribute to the 

change of the law.   

We hope that your suffering will awake hardened hearts and abortion law in Canada 

will soon change. We also hope that your presence among female prisoners will make them 

discover the principle of the sanctity of life from conception. 
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In Poland, we are worried that the President of Warsaw is trying to introduce 

demoralizing sex education to schools, citing WHO documents that propose, among others, 

education of masturbation for four-year-olds. Evil forces prepare the ground for introducing 

universal sexual freedom, contraception and abortion in Catholic Poland. Such actions can 

effectively destroy the sensitivity and purity of children and make them grow to adults who 

will disrespect the life of a conceived child or a sick parent. We pray and protest against the 

activities of the President of Warsaw, for the sake of the lives of children and their families.   

Dear Mary, as you remember, we invited you to Poland for the international congress 

"Science in the Service of Life." Thanks to God and hard work of many people, preparations 

for this event are already advanced. You can find information on the website: 

http://www.naukawsluzbiezyciu.podkarpackie.pl/index.php/pl/ 

The participants of the Congress will be happy if you post a few words to them through us. 

 

 

May good God bless you 

The doctors from the Catholic Association of Polish Physicians 

And Medical Group of the Holy Family 
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